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December 23, 2024 
 
Bid Amendment No: 3 
Invitation for Bid No. IFB 2025-06, Chain Link Fence Repair for Various Sites 
 
Prospective Bidders, 

The bid submission and bid opening dates for IFB 2025-06 have been rescheduled 
due to the declaration of December 24, 2024, as a holiday. The Guam Waterworks 
Authority will remain closed on that day, and the following changes will be made: 
 
Bid Submission 
From: Monday, December 23, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. 
To: Thursday, December 26, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Bid Opening 
From: Tuesday, December 24, 2024 at 10 a.m. 
To: Thursday, December 26, 2024 at 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
All else remains the same and nothing else follows.  
 
 
 
 
 
Vincent E. Guerrero, 
Supply Management Administrator                                                                
 
  
 
 


